E FRInAY NOTES
Lloyd Hawbor Schoole Februawy 22, 2013

Monday Student Council Meeting

2/25 CrossFit Kids 8:00a.m.

Tuesday 3" grade Field Trip — Engeman Theatre 9:30-12:30

2/26 CAPS (Internet Safety) 5™ grade
SIT 3:30p.m.

Wednesday

2/27

Thursday

2/28

Friday

3/1
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** DISMISSAL & PM PROCEDURES - AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES **

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle.  This includes play practice. Please follow
the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not
permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

Our greeter will not be available to answer the front door bell past 4PM. Students who attend early morning activities (band,,
orchestra, etc.) may not enter the building prior to 7:30AM.

STUDENT COUNCIL
The next Student Council Meeting will be held on Monday, February 25, 2013.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 12th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song was performed by Sarah DiMaio from 5P,Ali
Gelman from 50, Jack Schianger and Grace Tauckus from 60.

ORCHESTRA
5" and 6™ grade orchestra and lessons are cancelled for Friday, March 1, 2013. Orchestra and lessons will
continue on Wednesday, March 6, 2013.

BAND REHEARSALS
Just a reminder that attendance at early morning band rehearsals is a requirement for participation in the Spring
Concert in May. Rehearsals begin promptly at 8AM in the Band Room. 6™ grade band rehearses on Tuesday
mornings and 5" grade band rehearses on Thursday and Friday mornings.

FROM THE NURSE — MEDICATIONS IN SCHOOL
When it is necessary for a student to take any medication (over the counter or prescription) during school hours, the
nurse must have written orders from a physician. In addition, the following are required: Parents must give written
permission for the nurse to administer medication. Doctor’s orders must include child’s name, date of birth,
diagnosis, medication, dose, frequency and duration. Medication must be in its original container and stored in the
Health Office. Students are not permitted to self-carry medication.




CSH ED FOUNDATION
The Cold Spring Harbor Educational Foundation Educational Resources site is for Teachers, Educators, Parents,
Families, and Community Members! It's all Education and it's all about Teaching & Learning for everyone. Our new
blog is cshedfoundation.org

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org
Please visit our website, lhsptg.org

Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and “like” an event. Tell us about your experiences with LHS*PTG services, events
and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Make sure to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page,
“Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links at the bottom of the Home Page
to follow us on Twitter @thsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during
the week and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com
to confirm. If you “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your
children’s grades as well. Thank you.

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lioyd
Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and
shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org).
Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no
extra cost to you.

LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program
Thank you to the parents that are playing with our children, especially during the cold weather! The next Parents Play will take
place on Friday, March 1st. Sign up as many times as you like!
Food Pantry
PLEASE HELP! Our shelves are empty and we need your help to fill them. Please bring in healthy after-school snacks and drinks
to aid the Tri-CYA food pantry. Our bins are located outside of the cafeteria. Your donations help families in Huntington and are
greatly appreciated. Thank you!

Lost & Found
Please continue to check the Lost & Found closet.
CrossFit Limitless
CrossFit Limitless of Huntington is offering a 6-week pilot program class for 4th-6th graders (on a limited basis) on Monday
mornings in the Lloyd Harbor School! gym from 8:00 am - 8:40 am starting February 25th and ending April 15th (no classes on
3/25 & 4/1). This class will cost $10 per session per child (so $60 for the session). They will be offering a second 8-week session
after the pilot program at $15/session. If you are interested, please contact Stacie Schlanger at stacie@crossfitlimitless.com. We
will be taking 25 children on a first come first served basis (as determined by the first people to email Stacie and fill the spots).
6th Grade Yearbook

Attention 6th Grade Parents - the deadline for Yearbook photos submission is Thursday, February 28th. Here's your chance to
have your child’s photo in the yearbook. Please upload your photos as soon as possiblel! We are looking for: Baby Picture, 2nd
Grade Portraits, 2nd Grade Farm Trip, Symbols of America, Field Day, Halloween. 3rd Grade Luau, Field Day, Halloween. 4th
Grade Colonial Day, Philadelphia, Hoyt Farm, Lloyd Manor House, Field Day, Halloween. 5th Grade Halloween, Field Day,
Immigration Day, Old Bethpage, Tenement Museum. Also, End of Year celebrations, Winter & Spring Concerts, Intramurals,
Classroom Candids and any other LHS event.
Here are the directions for uploading your photos to the yearbook:

» Go to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login

« If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 400144513 and password: lloydharbor

» Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload.

» Enter information about the photo (ie. Names of kids, event name and date) and provide contact information in case the staff
needs additional information.

» Click "Save Details".
It's that easy! Please don't delay, get your photos input today!! Questions, contact Deneel Berlinghof: Berlinghof@optonline.net
The Huntington Library will assist with scanning photos for anyone that needs things scanned (The CSH Library can only do b/w).

CFA Annual Literary Luncheon

Save the date for Wednesday, March 13, 2013. CFA's Annual Literary Luncheon will be held on Wednesday, March 13th. This
year's event features local author, Saralee Rosenberg and will be held, once again, at the Mansion at the Woodlands, in
Woodbury. Watch your emails for more details in the coming weeks!

LHS*PTG Meeting
The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, March 14th, at 9:15 am. Please join us as we welcome FOCUS to the

meeting.



Sunday, March 10
9:00-11:30 Cast B
12:00-2:30 Cast A

Little Mermaid Rehearsals

Monday, February 25

3:15-5:00 Cast A and Cast B with Mr. McKee

3:15-5:00 Scuttle and seagulls from both casts with Mrs. McManus

Tuesday, February 26

3:15-5:00 Sea Creatures, Seahorse, Flounder, Scuttle, Lagoon Animals, from and Sebastian from Cast B with
Mrs. Domjan (Kiss the Girl)

3:15- 5:00 Eric and Ariel from Cast B with Mrs. McManus

3:15-5:00 Sea Chorus, Ariel, Triton, Seahorse, Sebastian, Mersisters, Flounder, Flotsam, Jetsam, Ursula, Poor
Unfortunate Souls from Cast A with Mrs. Maloney (6-10) (20-39)

Wednesday, February 27

3:15-4:30 Scuttle and seagulls from both casts with Mrs. Domjan

3:15-5:00 Sea Chorus, Ariel, Triton, Seahorse, Sebastian, Mersisters, Flounder, Flotsam, Jetsam, Ursula, Poor
Unfortunate Souls from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney (6-10) (20-39)

3:15-5:00 Eric and Ariel from Cast A with Mrs. McManus

Thursday, February 28

3:15-5:00 Ursula and Poor Unfortunate Souls from both casts with Ms. Copley

3:15-4:30 Sebastian, Sea Creatures, Flounder, Seahorse, Lagoon Animals from Cast A with Mrs.
Domjan (Kiss the Girl)

3:15-4:15 Pilot, Sailors, Sea Creatures and Scuttle from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney (38-42)

3:15-5:00 Sea Chorus, Eric, Grimsby, Flounder, King Triton, Sebastian Mersisters from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney
(43-57).

Friday, March 1

3:15-4:15 Mersisters from both casts with Mr. McKee

4:15-4:35 Ursula from both casts with Mr. McKee

4:35-5:00 Triton, Ariel, Sebastian, Prince Eric from both casts with Mr. McKee

3:15-4:15 Pilot, Sailors, Sea Creatures and Scuttle from Cast A with Mrs. Maloney (38-42)

3:15-5:00 Sea Chorus, Eric, Grimsby, Flounder, King Triton, Sebastian Mersisters from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney
(43-57).

3:15-4:30 William Giarraputo, Steven Samuels with Mrs. Domjan

Remember to bring script and pencil to rehearsal. Also be sure to give “transportation change” slip to your teacher for
the day you rehearse. Finally, remember “Three Strikes You’re Out” policy concerning behavior.
Attendance will be taken at every rehearsal. Excused absences are allowed for language religion classes, illness and

special chorus. Any student who exceeds 2 unexcused absences will have to withdraw from the production.

Rehearsal schedules may be found weekly in the Friday Notes and on the Cold Spring Harbor Website.
csh.kl2.ny.us
Click on Schools and select Lioyd Harbor
On menu to the left, click on LH Theater Arts
Rehearsal schedules are also archived on the Calendar of Events, found on the home page.
Reminder...Participation fee is $35, made out to LHSPTG Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts Club...Please send to main office in
envelope labeled with student’s name and class.

Dress Rehearsal

Saturday, March 16 8:00-12:00 Cast A 12:00-4:00 Cast B
Performances

March 20..1:00 P.M. Cast B 7:00 P.M. Cast A

March 21.1:00 P.M. Cast A 7:00 P.M. Cast B

No more absences! Make play rehearsals top priority to insure high quality
performances.



From the Lloyd Harbor Recreation Commission

Openings Available at Lloyd Harbor Village Summer Camp

Children attending Lloyd Harbor School are invited to register for openings at

Uoyd Harbor Summer Camp 20131

Registration: Saturday, March 2, 2013 at Lioyd Harbor School 2:00 - 4:00pm

(Note: This registration is for non-residents of Lloyd Harbor Village attending Lloyd Harbor
School. Lloyd Harbor Village Residents please attend resident registration at 9:00am.)

Students entering 1st grade through 5th grade in September,
2013, Hving within the Lioyd Harbor Schoo! boundary, who
attend or will attend Lioyd Harbor School are eligible to

register. All registrations will be confirmed only after
verification of Lioyd Harbor School enroliment/eligibility.

Campers enjoy fun & engaging outdoor activities with
school friends. Camp includes Swimming, Arts & Crafts,
Tennis, Field Games, Special Events and Pizza Thursdays!

Registration: Saturday, March 2, 2013 2 - 4 pm @ Uoyd Harbor School

Cost Per Week: $350 per child

Camp Season: Monday, June 24 - Friday, August 16

Location: Lloyd Harbor Village Park

Camp Hours: 10:00am - 3:00pm
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Children may be registered for up to six weeks. Weeks need not be consecutive. Camp
registration materials avalilable at registration. A copy of your child’s most recent
medical exam must be submitted at registration. For more information, contact Camp
Director, Jim Barton jbartonihvp@aol.com or call Camp Hotline: 516-501-6950.

No registration forms will be accepted before the registration date and time.
Registrations can only be accepted by Lioyd Harbor Recreation Commission.
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The National Circus Project (NCP) Came
to [loyd Harbor today, February 22, 2013,
and provided the students of grades ¢, 5,
¢ 6 the opportuhity to experience uhique
cultural traditions and inCredible fun!

In a series of hands-oh workshops a
variety of sKills including juggling, plate
spinhing, balancing, stilt walking, and
more were taught to the children in the
gymnasium!

At the end of the day, the NCP
performed a speCtaCular assembly for
the whole school showcCasing the skKills
the children had just learhed.

Sponsored by the LHSPTG. Cultural Arts and Lioyd Harbor School



